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Subject: Auditor-Controller to process Payroll Deductions for the Marshall Foundation 
for Community Health 

Dear Board Members: 

Recommendation: 
The Auditor-Controller recommends that the Board of Supervisors authorize the Auditor- 
Controller to withhold from paychecks, if requested to do so by individual County 
employees, contributions to the Marshall Foundation for Community Health (the 
Foundation) and to remit these contributions to the Foundation. 

Reason for Recommendation: 
The Marshall Medical Center Board of Directors and the Foundation Board of Trustees 
have requested that the County allow employees to make voluntary contributions to the 
Foundation through payroll deductions. 

Attached you will find a letter from Karen Good, Executive Director of the Foundation, 
requesting that the County allow employees to make voluntary contributions to the 
Foundation through payroll deductions. 

Fiscal Impact: 
None. 

Action to be Taken Following Approval: 
The Auditor-Controller will begin with holding voluntary contributions to the Foundation 
as requested to do so by County employees and remit these funds to the Foundation. 

duditor-controller 

Attachment 


